
ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

 
ADVISORY NOTICE 001/AUG/2020 
 
1. Category: BOARDING 
 
2. Description: It has been reported to UKMTO that MV WILA, Liberian flagged, Greek owned 
products tanker was boarded in position 2538N 05641E on 12 AUG 20 at 1323 UTC by Iranian Naval 
Forces. 
 The vessel was then reported to have returned to anchor in the Khor Fakkan anchorage.  The vessel 
and crew are safe.  
All vessels in the vicinity are to stay vigilant and to report any incidents to UKMTO.  
  
VESSELS ARE ADVISED TO EXERCISE CAUTION WHEN TRANSITING THE AREA 
 
3. Source: Third Party reporting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. Any queries regarding this Advisory Notice ring 0044 2392 222060 only for 

further information. 
 

THIS ADVISORY is not Classified as a Maritime Security Event and has not been verified 
by UKMTO.  This information is provided to inform maritime situational awareness for 
mariners operating in the region.  UKMTO is not responsible for the accuracy of this 
reporting. 
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